
 
 
 
 
 
1st November, 2010 
 
 
To: Each Local Authority 
 
 
A Chara, 
 
I write to inform you that at a recent meeting of 
Donegal County Council the following motion was 
adopted: - 
 
"That Donegal County Council opposes the 
Government’s introduction of a Public Service 
Obligation (PSO) levy on electricity bills that will 
increase the cost of electricity to householders and 
businesses by an average of 5%”. 
 
It was further agreed to circulate this motion to all 
Local Authorities for support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Eunan Sweeney 
Meetings Administrator  
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